From:	Food & Water Watch	<act@fwwatch.org></act@fwwatch.org>	on behalf of Darrel Bruck	: Ir <dwb70< td=""></dwb70<>

@aol.com>

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 5:27 PM

**To:** Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Darrel Bruck Jr.

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Lawrence Sullivan

<lwrsullivan@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 5:27 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

**Public Comment Supporting R2012-023** 

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Lawrence Sullivan

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Heather Rakes

<hrakes@depaul.edu>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 5:27 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

**Heather Rakes** 

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Cheryl Laskasky

<laskasky@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 5:27 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Cheryl Laskasky

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Max Burg

<gorgonchild@aol.com>

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 5:28 PM

To: Therriault, John

**Subject:** Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Max Burg

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Harold Masengarb <cimudd1

@aol.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 5:27 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

**Public Comment Supporting R2012-023** 

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Harold Masengarb

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Peggy Schramm

<crazymonkeyinc@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 5:27 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Peggy Schramm

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Mike Lenkowski <mike102999

@live.com>

**Sent:** Monday, January 13, 2014 5:27 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Mike Lenkowski

60656

_				
c,	_	n	•	

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Paul Mellor

<paulmellor@msn.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 5:27 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Paul Mellor

of Steve Drucker

#### Therriault, John

From:	Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org></act@fwwatch.org>	on behalf

<sdrucker@frontiernet.net>

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 5:27 PM

To: Therriault, John

**Subject:** Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Steve Drucker

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Mary Mathews <timmary747

@aol.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 5:27 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Mary Mathews

rom:	Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Vicki Crone &lt;</act@fwwatch.org>	CAICST
rom:	Food & Water Watch <act@twwatch.org> on behalf of vicki Crone &lt;</act@twwatch.org>	

@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 5:27 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

**Public Comment Supporting R2012-023** 

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Vicki Crone

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Amalie Callahan

<amalie.callahan@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 5:27 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Amalie Callahan

_		 _	
	$\mathbf{r}$		

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Marie Kovar

<abjdmom@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 5:27 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

**Public Comment Supporting R2012-023** 

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Marie Kovar

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of James Stuhlmacher

<jim@stuhlmacher.us>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 5:27 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

James Stuhlmacher

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Robert F. Parshall

<mapstract@mchsi.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 5:27 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

**Public Comment Supporting R2012-023** 

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Robert F. Parshall

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Dan Madden <danmadden90

@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 5:27 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

**Public Comment Supporting R2012-023** 

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Dan Madden

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Elizabeth Barbour

<elizabeth\_barbour@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 5:27 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

**Public Comment Supporting R2012-023** 

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Barbour

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Karen Lappa Haas

<kilappa@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 5:27 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Karen Lappa Haas

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Dirk Dypold

<advgeo@wowway.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 5:27 PM

To:

Therriault, John

**Subject:** 

**Public Comment Supporting R2012-023** 

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Dirk Dypold

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Randy Juras

<rcjuras@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 5:05 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

I have spoken at public hearings against the proposed Fracking rules that are before the IDNR. I have also worked with the C.A.R.E. group in Lockport against the crude oil depot in Lockport. The GoGen project. I am also on the Homer Glen Environment Committee. And for all of these reasons, we stand Tall and Hard for protecting the environment.

You can have good economics AND care for the environment. But for that to actually happen, elected officials, such as yourself, need to take a stand for the Environment.

Illinois does not need Fracking! We do not need to be open pit mining for Fracking sand!

Sincerely,

Randy Juras 14351 S Oak Trl Homer Glen, IL 60491-5966 (708) 205-0884

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Alex Vazquez

<vazull@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 5:05 PM

To: Therriault, John Subject: R2012-023

•

Jan 13, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams. This is a statewide problem affecting everyone, thanks again

Sincerely,

Alex Vazquez 6033 N Sheridan Rd Chicago, IL 60660-3003 (773) 334-9380

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Kenneth Schmidt

<krs1100@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 5:05 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water  $\ensuremath{^{\circ}}$
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Kenneth Schmidt 25w146 Fairmeadow Ln Naperville, IL 60563-1472 (630) 505-9180

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Marta Johnson

Lettofsky <marta-johnson@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 5:05 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Marta Johnson Lettofsky 5404 W Leland Ave Chicago, IL 60630 (773) 853-2666

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Lisa Neste

<lilmouse1213@earthlink.net>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 5:05 PM

To: Subject: Therriault, John R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Lisa Neste 4437 Garden Club St High Point, NC 27265-1196 (336) 259-6096

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Karen Walsh

<karenwalsh26@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 5:05 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Karen Walsh 910 Hayes Ave Oak Park, IL 60302-1412 (708) 848-9490

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Heidi Bartos

<heidi.bartos@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 5:05 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

**Heidi Bartos** 16261 Vintage Dr Plainfield, IL 60586-6230 (815) 577-9291

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Carol Jurczewski

<cjurczewski@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 5:05 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

PLEASE PROTECT THE WATER FROM TOXIC POLLUTANTS DUE TO FACTORY FARMS. THANK YOU!

Sincerely,

Carol Jurczewski 452 Shenstone Rd Riverside, IL 60546-2032 (708) 447-0153

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Janice Ryan

<j.rayan@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 5:05 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Janice Ryan On014 Pleasant Hill Rd Wheaton, IL 60187-3951 (630) 234-5266

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Sylvie Bendier

<sylvie.bendier@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 5:05 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

**Illinois Pollution Control Board** 

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams!

Sincerely,

Sylvie Bendier Blackstone Ave Chicago, IL 60637

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Peggy Schramm

<crazymonkeyinc@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 5:05 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Peggy Schramm 1335 N Jackson St Waukegan, IL 60085-1858 (847) 782-8674

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Mary Mathews

<timmary747@aol.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 5:05 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

**Illinois Pollution Control Board** 

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Mary Mathews 1111 S Waukegan Rd Lake Forest, IL 60045-7300

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Karen Anderson

<mailtokarenanderson@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 5:05 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Karen Anderson 1520 W Nelson St Chicago, IL 60657-3104 (773) 248-0238

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of James Stuhlmacher

<jim@stuhlmacher.us>

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 5:05 PM

To: Therriault, John

**Subject:** R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

James Stuhlmacher 1580 N Blanchard Ct Wheaton, IL 60187-3761 (630) 690-4890